
The proceedings of this meeting are being recorded. 
 

  CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

5130 Riverside Drive, Chino, CA 91710 
February 1, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. 

AGENDA 
 
• The public is invited to address the Board of Education regarding items listed on the agenda.  Comments on an agenda item 

will be accepted during consideration of that item, or prior to consideration of the item in the case of a closed session item. 
Persons wishing to address the Board are requested to complete and submit to the Administrative Secretary, Board of 
Education, a “Request to Speak” form available at the entrance to the Board room. 

• In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact the Administrative Secretary, Board of Education, if you 
require modification or accommodation due to a disability. 

• Agenda documents that have been distributed to members of the Board of Education less than 72 hours prior to the meeting 
are available for inspection at the Chino Valley Unified School District Administration Center, 5130 Riverside Drive, Chino, 
California, during the regular business hours of 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

• Order of business is approximate and subject to change. 
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 
Face coverings that cover the mouth and nose are required for fully vaccinated individuals 
and unvaccinated individuals. Meetings are live streamed on the District’s YouTube 
channel: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWKinB4PTb_uskobmwBF8pw.  
 

 I. OPENING BUSINESS 

 

 
I.A. CALL TO ORDER – 4:00 P.M. 
 1. Roll Call 
 2. Pledge of Allegiance 
 

II. ACTION 
 

 
II.A.  FACILITIES, PLANNING, AND OPERATIONS 
 
II.A.1. 
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Public Hearing to Receive Community input 
on the Request to Name or Dedicate a Facility 
at Chino HS after Mark Hargrove 
Recommend the Board of Education conduct a 
public hearing to receive community input on the 
request to name or dedicate a facility at Chino 
HS after Mark Hargrove. 
 

Open Hearing     
 
Close Hearing     

III. ADJOURNMENT 
 

 
 
 
Prepared by: Patricia Kaylor, Administrative Secretary, Board of Education                                                                      Date posted: January  26, 2022 
  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWKinB4PTb_uskobmwBF8pw


  

 
CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Our Motto: 
Student Achievement • Safe Schools • Positive School Climate 

Humility • Civility • Service 
 

DATE: February 1, 2022 
 
TO: Members, Board of Education 
 
FROM: Norm Enfield, Ed.D., Superintendent 
 
PREPARED BY: Gregory J. Stachura, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities, Planning, 

and Operations 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING TO RECEIVE COMMUNITY INPUT ON THE 

REQUEST TO NAME OR DEDICATE A FACILITY AT CHINO HS 
AFTER MARK HARGROVE 

 
=================================================================== 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On August 19, 2021, the District received a written request from Board of Education 
President, Joe Schaffer, requesting consideration to name or dedicate a facility at  
Chino HS after Mark Hargrove.   
 
In accordance with Board Policy 7310, Naming of Facilities: 
 
1. Beginning September 3, 2021, the public was notified through the local news 

media, the District’s social media accounts, and the District website of a 30-day 
window to submit comments and recommendations on this request.   

 
2. Upon the conclusion of the 30-day window, at the next regularly scheduled Board 

meeting, the Board shall hold a public hearing on the proposed name change and 
entertain public comments.   

 
3. At the following regularly scheduled Board meeting, the item shall come before the 

Board, the Board will again entertain public comments and take action on the item. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Board of Education conduct a public hearing to receive community 
input on the request to name or dedicate a facility at Chino HS after Mark Hargrove. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
None. 
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